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Dear Friend:

It is with great excitement that we invite you to participate in our PEACE”FULL” Blessings Auction. This year’s
event will be held Thursday, March 6, 2025, at 6:00pm.

For over 65 years Peace Lutheran Church and School has played an active role in our community, providing an
affordable, quality, Christian education serving families in preschool age 2 through Grade 8.

Preparations for our auction are now underway. The past few years we have had the pleasure of fundraising
through Acts of Kindness (Raise Craze). We have been able to complete many needed updates to the Peace
facility. Last year’s Raise Craze was a great success, raising over $50,000, because of the overwhelming
generosity from our Peace family.

We want you to be part of the great things that are happening at Peace! We plan to continue the development
of programs that foster growth and outstanding education for our students and enhance the worship
experiences and fellowship events at our church and school. Your donation will be featured at our event, and
your involvement will provide additional exposure for your business, association, or organization for over 250
expected attendees.

There are several ways you can help support our efforts:

1. Join us and bring a friend or family member.
. Become a sponsor. Various levels are available. Please see the sponsorship tiers flyer.
3. Contribute an item or items for our live auction, silent auction, or raffle. Individuals and/or businesses
can donate. All donations are greatly appreciated and will be acknowledged at our event.
4. Sponsor a teacher/staff member to attend the auction. [$60 donation].
5. Make a cash donation to support our ministries.

Attached is our Auction Donation Form which details our sponsorship, donation, and advertising options.
Please complete and return it with your donation. Peace Lutheran Church and School is a nonprofit
organization under 501(c)(3), so your donation may be tax deductible. Tax |d # 38-6176588

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support. We look forward to seeing you at our auction.

Sincerely,
Rev. David Klemm Mr. Michael Nelson Mrs. Suzette Quail
Pastor Principal Early Childhood Director

Peace Lutheran Church and School
6580 24 Mile Road | Shelby Township, MI 48316 | 586.731.4120 | 586.731.8935 Fax



